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Avanza pulls back the published Annual and Sustainability  

Report for 2018 

 

Today’s published Annual and Sustainability Report 2018 for Avanza Bank Holding AB 

(publ), has been pulled back. The reason is the administrative fee from the Swedish Financial 

Supervisory Authority, which will be included in the results for 2018, according to 

accounting principles in IAS 10 Events after the reporting period. The new publishing date 

will be 26 February 2019 (the English translation will be available a few days later). 

The proposed dividend for 2018 will not be changed. 

 

”This information is such that Avanza Bank Holding AB (publ) is obliged to make public 

pursuant to the Securities Markets Act. The information was submitted for publication, 

through the contact person set out below, at 16:30 CET on 22 February 2019.” 

 

 
For further information please contact:  

Sofia Svavar, Head of Investor Relations, +46 8 409 420 17 
sofia.svavar@avanza.se   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Avanza is a platform for savings and investments, founded in 1999. The Parent Company, Avanza 

Bank Holding AB (publ), is listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange. Avanza’s customer promise is a 

better return on your savings than with any other bank or pension provider in Sweden. Services 

include saving in shares, funds, savings accounts, mortgages and a strong pension offering. Avanza 

has more than 800,000 customers with SEK 300 billion in total savings capital. This is equivalent to 

4.0 per cent of the Swedish savings market. Avanza is largest in terms of number of transactions 

among Swedish banks on the Stockholm Stock Exchange including First North. During the last nine 

years Avanza has won SKI’s (Swedish Quality Index) award, “Year’s Most Satisfied Savings 

Customers”. For more information visit: investors.avanza.se/en 


